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Sunday Worship Service 

Jan. 5, 2020 † 10:30 am 
 

Service Leader:  

Worship Leader: Sit Laus Deo 
 
  

 

A warm welcome to those visiting with us today. 

If we can assist you in any way, please speak to one of the ushers. 

 

CHILDCARE IS AVAILABLE: The Nursery, for infants up to 2 yrs, is located on the 

second floor of the CE Building. The first door on your right after crossing the 

bridge. An usher would be happy to assist you with directions.  
 
 
 

  

 

Prelude  
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Welcome & Announcements  

Communion   

Praise & Worship There is a Fountain 

Come Thou Fount 

He Hideth My Soul 

Be Thou My Vision 

#196 

#   2 

#496 

#382 

New Catechism Question #13 

Offering Prayer  

Children dismissed for Sunday School  

Ministry of Music In the Rifted Rock  

Scripture Col. 3: 18-4:1 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Sermon Honouring Jesus at Home and Work 

Closing Hymn Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus/Doxology  

Benediction  



                            Classrooms are located across the bridge in the CE Building. 

Sunday School 
                              Preschool to SK downstairs & Gr. 1 to Gr. 5 upstairs 

                   Junior Youth – Gr. 6-8 (every other week) 
 

If you are visiting with us this morning we’d love to have your children join 

us for Sunday School. Please ask an usher for directions. 

 

Prayer 
 

Please remember in prayer Grace Knight, Hazel Campbell, Jean Arthurs, Ruth 

Hartwick, Lois Hyatt and Neil Beaul. 
 

Messages 
 

Family Mail Folders are a usefuly way to communicate with each other at 

the church. They are located next to the elevator in 2 large wooden boxes. 
Each family should have a folder. I know there are Christmas greetings 

inside quite a few! Please check your folder today. 
 

During Praise & Worship we invite you to stand if you are able. 
Please feel free to take your seat as needed. 

 

Coming Events 
 

FBC family night for Sat. Jan 11th  @ 6-9 pm.  Bring your games and a snack... 
no agenda, no program... just opening a venue for gathering and connecting. 

 

Board Meetings will be held on Mon. Jan. 13th at 7 pm in the boardroom. 
 

Congregational meeting and Potluck lunch - Jan. 19th following the morning 

service. Called by the Nominating Committee, regarding a late entry candidate 
for 2020. Isaak Sawatzky for an elder. Please be in prayer for your vote. A-L to 

bring dessert, M-Z to bring a side or main dish. Everyone is welcome to attend. 
The meeting portion will be very short, only members are eligible to vote. 

 

Will resume on Mon Jan 27th at 7 pm and continue on select 

Mondays. We will be studying the book of Esther. For those 
who wish to join and don't have a book, contact the office by 

Mon Jan 13th to order one. 
 

Ongoing Events 
 

Exercise classes – The VON led class to promote fitness, strength and balance for 

seniors 55+ on Monday and Friday mornings from 10-11 am. New participants 
are welcome. For both men and women.  

 



 

Coffee Break – resumes Wed. Jan. 8th at 9 am. Refreshments, games, Q&A with 
the Pastor. It’s a good way to get to know one another. All ages welcome, invite 

a friend. 
 

Prayer Meeting - The last Sunday of the month in the boardroom at 3:30 pm. 
 

Ask the Pastor – 2nd Sunday of the month meeting at 3:30 pm in the lower 
auditorium. 

 

Missions 
 

Thank you for your prayers on behalf of the nation of Haiti. For the last few weeks, 

we can say that there is some peace in the whole country. Almost all institutions 
and businesses, including schools, resume their activities. Our Christian school 

was able to reopen its doors about three weeks ago. We praise God for that. 

Continue to pray for the people of Haiti. We also praise the Lord for the soul-
winning ministry of Hope Baptist Church. Last month, 95 persons have received 

Jesus Christ in their lives, and 44 new converts were baptized. We are grateful 
to God for using our different ministries to save souls and edify the saints. Pray 

for Hope Baptist Church and its nine church plants to win several thousands of 
souls for Christ for this coming year. The harvest truly is plentiful, but the 
laborers are few (Matthew 9:37). Thank you very much for your prayers and 
your financial support. We wish you all “MERRY CHRISTMAS” and “HAPPY NEW 

YEAR”! May God richly bless you as you continue to serve Him and minister to 

His people. Heavenly related, Saint-Ange, Evelyne, Caleb, and Jedida 
Monestime 

 
 

 

Attendance Dec. 29: 194 Dec. 22: 221   

YTD as of Dec 31/19 Revenue Expenses Surplus/Deficit  

Operating funds 301,125.76 300,206.65 919.11  

Treasures Loan 0.00 Debt to Trust Funds 175,000 

Serving Next Week – Jan. 12th     
  

Service Leader  Worship Leader  

Ushers East Jim Sproat, Kaye Drummond, Richard Stockwell 

Ushers West Adrian VanKempen, Andy Carruthers, Russ Pulley, Robin Dobson 

Elevator John Robinson 

Audio & Words  

Preschool & Nursery _, Gabi, Patti, Aline 

Sunday School _, Pastor Jason, Alana, Erika, Steve B 

Next Sermon Col 4:2- 



 
Sermon Notes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

3 Fox St. Leamington, ON N8H 4W9 Office: 326-5491 9 am-1 pm 
 Pastor Mike 519-816-5491 Pastor Jason 226-345-9722 Joanne 519-324-6828 

 Email: firstbap@cogeco.net  Website: www.fbcleamington.com 


